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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3071 prohibits the use of state revenues to provide benefits to illegal immigrants, excluding 

any costs related to law enforcement investigations of domestic violence, investigations of 

human trafficking, the transport or incarceration of an individual, or providing education to 

children from pre-kindergarten through twelfth grade. As written, this measure would apply to 

all state agencies. The potential cost savings to the state are undeterminable at this time, but no 

negative fiscal impact is anticipated. 

 

FY’25 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None 
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